



September 9, 2013

Mr. Brian Toth Curves for the Cure 223 River Oaks Drive Milford, MI 48381

Dear Mr. Toth:

Thank you for Curves for the Cure's continued support of St. Joe's cancer care. Your gift will benefit our talented nurses helping them to earn certifications and participate in ongoing education, an underpinning of their commitment to healing. Please express our gratitude to those who helped to make this gift possible.

A stellar nursing staff is at the heart of quality health care service. Your gift will help us to offer our oncology nurses the resources needed to cultivate their skills and sustain compassionate care. We are grateful that you share our vision to further the expertise of our nurses and nurse specialists who are there to meet the needs of our patients and their families.

Thank you, again, for your commitment.

Sincerely,

Rob Casalou

President & CEO

St. Joseph Mercy Ann Arbor and Livingston